Place Directorate Highways

Reply To: Heather baker

Direct Line: 01908 254597

E-mail: heather.baker@miltonkeynes.gov.uk

21st June 2017

Dear Mr Rowley

RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - INFORMATION REQUEST

Your request for information has now been considered and the information requested is enclosed.

1) A list of vehicles owned or leased to the council. Please include registration mark, fleet number (if used), make & model and body type.

milton keynes council

Please see attached

2) Name, position, and email address of the staff responsible for these vehicles. Robert Beales, Fleet Manager, Robert.Beales@milton-keynes.gov.uk

If you have a complaint about the handling of your request then please contact me. I will arrange for an internal review which will be considered as part of Stage 2 of the Council's complaints procedure.

You also have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at: Information Commissioner's Office

Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

www.ico.org.uk

Tel: 0303 123 1113 Fax: 01625 524510

Yours sincerely

Heather Baker

Business & Liaison Officer